
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“Continuing the legacy of Larry Abernathy” 

 

6338 Snider Rd. 

Unit 173 

Mason, OH 45040 
 

 

Greetings, 

 

My name is Josh Abernathy, and I am the director of the Coach “A” Foundation.  We are a non-profit 

organization whose mission is to support the development of young people to their full potential by 

focusing on healthy self-esteem, goal setting, hard work, sacrifice, and discipline. The foundation is 

continuing the work of Coach Larry Abernathy who passed away from pancreatic cancer on December 

15, 2017. Larry coached many sports over the years and mentored a group of young men at Center 

Pointe Christian Church, where he served as Chairman of the Elders for the last five years of his life 

and as an elder for 15 years prior. 

 

We are beginning our sixth annual scholarship program for 2024, seeking two high school graduating 

seniors who exhibit the above-mentioned qualities that Coach “A” inspired in all youth within a 10-

mile radius of Center Pointe Christian Church (CPCC) at 5962 Hamilton Mason Rd, Liberty Township, 

OH 45011. This will be someone with excellence in character and faith in Christ. These scholarships 

will be for $1,000 each and be awarded in May of 2024.  The application and its requirements are 

included with this letter.  

 

Please forward this information to any graduating seniors within a 10-mile radius who might be 

interested in this scholarship.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you might have.  

My information is below. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Josh Abernathy 

Director 

josh@coach-a.org 

www.coach-a.org 

mailto:josh@coach-a.org
http://www.coach-a.org/

